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The Assessment Committee moves to update the Appeals Policy to eliminate the provision for 
in-person meetings and establish virtual meetings as the sole method for conducting appeals.  
 
This update aims to streamline the appeals process, increase accessibility, enhance safety, and 
ensure efficiency and consistency in how appeals are conducted. This policy update will be 
considered privileged and a resolution for policy update will be prepared and presented to the 
full Board of Directors at the November 2024 meeting for consideration and approval. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


